
r. Deran HN:lesi.an. 
851 Broad Street B2205 
Newark, N.J. 07104 

Dear 1\fr. Hanesiaru 

July 28, 1974 

We gratefully acknowledge the generous donation of 20. 00 
which you made to the 6th Anniversary of the Cathedral. Eil(,losed 
is our ecetpt No. 18770. 

Encl. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terztbashian 
Office of the Prtmate 


